
Minutes of Missouri Greater Ozarks Business Meeting 
June 3, 2022 
Petit Jean State Park 
 
The meeting of the Missouri Greater Ozarks Airstream Club held June 3, 2022 at 
Petit Jean State Park was called to order by President John Krupco at 5:08 p.m.  Mike 
Allen gave the invocation and our president led us in the pledge of allegiance. 
 
Roll call was answered by John Krupco, president; Richard Keith, first vice 
president; Steve Mathias, second vice president; Joyce Allen, recording secretary; 
Marsha Keith, treasurer; Patti Kelley, trustee; and Colette Krupco, past president. 
 
Minutes of the previous minutes were read and approved after correcting the name 
of the new Region 8 president from Rick Emerson to Everson.   
 
Steve Mathias announced that the October rally will be held the 19th through the 23 
at St. Genevieve, Missouri.  He handed out fliers with information on directions and 
instructions for registering.   
 
Colette Krupco, webmaster, announced that Missouri Greater Ozark website has a 
new page called club business.  She has instructed the IT committee to take the old 
website down.  
 
Treasurer Marsha Keith reported a balance of $812.58 in the treasury.  There are 2 
new members:  Rex & Dee Vaughn and Dan & Karen Wood. 
 
Under new business, Colette Krupco and Joyce Allen were appointed to the 
nominating committee. 
 
The president reported the results of the balloting on the proposed constitutional 
changes as follows: 
 
 Amendment 1—7 yes, 7 no, and 32 abstentions 
 Amendment  2—6 yes, 10 no, and 31 abstentions 
 
Steve Mathias will be our delegate to international and Jane Mathias will be 
alternate.  If there are any amendments presented, they were instructed to vote 
their conscience. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 5:23 p.m. 
 
Recording Secretary, Joyce Allen 


